
News letter        

Jan 2022         
 

The School for Blind 

Children, India 
             

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

Here the School for Blind Children has prepared the distribution of Christmas food 

and Christmas presents. It is wonderful that the SB Foundation can contribute in 

this way. Here you can see Raj, his wife Svetlana and their little 4-year-old daughter 

Amelia helping out to distribute the gifts. 
 

 

 

 

 

Christmas presents are distributed both at the 

School for Blind Children and to students out in 

the villages as well as to many other in need. 

 
 

We thank our donors and wish you 

continued blessings in the new year.  

The SB Foundation and all of us board 

members, Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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